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AICES BASKETBALL SCHOOLS CUP

On the 16th of February, our Open Basketball Teams competed at the AICES school
cup.

It was an extremely competitive day. Our Girls team came first in their division and our Boys team
came 2nd in their division. This was an outstanding achievement from our students and we are so
proud with how they carried themselves throughout the day displaying nothing but determination
and great sportsmanship.
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